
Hello Coaches, Managers and Parents.  Happy 2024! 

We are approaching the start of games for the upcoming soccer season and I wanted to 
reach out with a couple of concerns.  

Over the past couple of winters, especially last year, we had several incidents involving 
children of spectators running around inside Fox Hollow and getting hurt, blocking the air 
vent, and putting things they should not down the toilets which, in turn, cost thousands of 
dollars to repair.  With golf simulators there is a chance for injury if you do not watch your 
children either from them opening the walls of the sim or just walking/running behind a 
golfer.  Last year we had 2 children cover up the air vent inside.  This caused the dome 
pressure to rise and over inflate.  Had my staff not caught it it could have been a very bad 
outcome.  There are so many things that can be helped just by watching your children.   

We would like to continue to allow spectators but, your children must be supervised and 
kept with you at all times.  If this becomes an issue again this year, we will have no choice 
but to no longer allow any spectators.   

Thank you. 

Cathi Geerin 

Manager, Fox Hollow Sports Dome 


